From: Ali -- City Cler

Subject: Garfield Dr. Repaving Project- General Public Comment 10/16/23

Date: Monday, October 16, 2023 11:11:38 AM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.--Dear City Council,

I wanted to write to follow up and say thank you so much for the bicycle and pedestrian improvements that were installed as part of the Garfield Dr. repaving project. The sharrow markings are installed and they look great! The curb cuts/ramps that were installed at intersections make taking my daughter for a walk in her stroller so much safer and easier. Thank you to DPW for holding outreach meetings for residents to provide input and being able to incorporate these important active transportation improvements into the project.

Sincerely,

Ali Gaylord